## Oswald Road Primary School

Oswald Road, Chorlton-Cum-Hardy, Manchester M21 9PL Telephone: 0161 881 4266/4319 Fax: 0161 881 4319 Email: admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk

Headteacher: D. Howard









20th November 2015

Dear Parent / Carer

## Update RE: Deborah Howard, Headteacher

As you will know, Deborah Howard has recently been unwell and has not been in school over the past couple of weeks; however, we are delighted to announce that this is because she is twelve weeks pregnant with her first child. It has been a long and challenging journey for her and husband, so they are absolutely thrilled at this exciting news.

Mrs Howard sends her love to everyone in school and wishes to let you know that although she has been feeling very ill, she is hopeful that it is now starting to ease and is feeling better.

On behalf of our school community, we would like to express our congratulations and very best wishes to Mrs Howard and we look forward to seeing her back in school soon.

In the meantime, please continue to contact me if you have any urgent concerns requiring attention.

Kind regards,

Jon Beisly Deputy Headteacher



